
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

2. PETITION 
 
 SALTAIRE STREET “LIVING STREET” PROPOSAL 
 
 A petition was received from residents in North New Brighton concerning the Saltaire Street “Living 

Street” proposal. 
 
 The petition contains 453 signatures in total.  The prayer of the petition follows: 
 
 “We the undersigned strongly object to the proposal of making Saltaire Street a “Living Street”.  This is 

a major outlet for local residents and will create traffic problems at the Bowhill Road roundabout or the 
intersection of Marriotts Road/Bower Avenue, and also will constitute a major inconvenience for 
residents east of Saltaire Street.  No objection to beautification but request the street remain 
accessible for two way traffic.”   

 
 The Board decided that the petition and residents’ comments be referred to the Living Streets 

Advocate for consideration in the preparation of the upcoming report to the Board on the Saltaire 
Street “Living Street” proposal.  

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


